
It seems as though school never ends!  We had two full weeks of summer school in June and soon we will 
be having four more weeks of Summer School for three days per week beginning July 15th.  While these 
sessions are not as rigorous as the regular school year, it is definitely advantageous to have students attend 
to keep their reading and math skills sharp throughout the summer.

If you have not signed up your child for the July/August Summer School session, please contact us as 
there is space available in some of the age groups.

Also, thanks to all of you that sent your children to swimming lessons.  Learning to swim is such an 
essential skill and one that may help keep your children safer while having summer fun in the water.


